
     Weekly Calendar 
 

Sunday, September 15, 2024 
8:30am Childcare Available………………………Room 207 
8:45am Contemporary Worship…………………..Centrum 
9:30am Fellowship Time ……………………………..Narthex 
9:50am Bible Study…………….………………………..Chapel 
9:50am Adult Sundy School….…………….Cana Class Rm 
9:50am Children’s Activity & Worship …Sunday School 
10:30am Chancel Choir……………………………..Choir Rm 
11:00am Traditional Worship………….........….. Centrum 
1:30pm Opus Chorale…………….………….Adult Choir Rm 
2:00pm Private Birthday Party……………………Playground 
2:30pm CCUM Pickleball…………………………………….Gym 
4:00pm Youth Choir………………………Adult Choir Room 
4:30pm Jubilate Children’s Choir…Children’s Choir Rm 
4:30pm Youth Dance Ensemble…………………...Centrum 
5:00pm Youth Group………………………………..Potter Rm 
 
Monday, September 16, 2024                           
5:30pm Fife Street Fellowship………………………..Offsite 
6:00pm Trustee Meeting…………………………..Potter Rm 
7:00pm WV Symphony Chorus……………………….Centrum  
  
Tuesday, September 17, 2024 
10:00 Staff Meeting ………………………………….Potter Rm 
11:00am Assistance Ministry……...………………..Narthex 
6:00pm WomanSong………………..………….Adult Choir Rm 
 
 

Wednesday, September 18, 2024        
1:00pm Yarnettes…………………………………….Potter Rm  
5:30pm Chancel Ringers…………………………….Centrum 
6:30pm Chancel Choir………………………Adult Choir Rm 
 
Thursday, September 19, 2024     
9:30am Catherine Blair Circle W/Tim Bias……Potter Rm 
6:00pm  CCUM Pickleball…………………..……………..Gym 
6:00pm Finance Committee Meeting..………...Potter Rm 
 
Friday, September 20, 2024 
12:00pm Al-Anon……………………………………….Potter Rm 
 
Saturday, September 21, 2024            Nothing Scheduled                 
 

We still have spaces available in 
all of our classes, with some 
scholarships available.  We 
accept Connect as well.  If there 

are children in your 
neighborhood, please spread the 

word.  We are needing a substitute for a few weeks 
this fall; if you know someone who could help us, 
please tell Janet Flanagan.  Contact Janet Flanagan 
for more details 304-342-0192 x 220 

Pack-a-Bag to Help 
 The Growing Place 

The Growing Place Preschool  
needs the following items: 

Kleenex  Fruit Cups 
Paper Towels  Applesauce 

 Lysol Wipes  Glue Sticks 
  Paper Plates & Plates Baby Wipes 

Hand Soap Bottles Dish Soap  
Kroger bags will be available in the Narthex 
beginning on Rally Day, September 8.  Please take 
one to fill or bring in one of your own.  Thank you 
for your support! 
 

College Student Care Packages 
In October, we will be sending care packages to our 
Christ Church family college 
students.  Starting in 
September, we will be 
collecting names of students 
to send packages to, as well 
as supplies to fill the boxes. 
Food items such as: 
microwave meals like mac n cheese, cereal, granola 
bars, fruit snacks, drink mixes like hot chocolate 
and Kool-Aid, popcorn, and other snack items, are 
needed.  Non-Food items include notepads, Post-It 
notes, pens, highlighters, stress balls, and small toy 
items like card games.  You can also donate by 
designating funds to “College Care Packs.”  Please 
remember to send us the updated names and 
addresses of your college students so that they can 
be included this year.  Email Ashley at 
Ashley@ccumwv.org. 

This Week’s News & Events 
September 15, 2024 – September 21, 2024 

 
Today’s Message 

“Remembering the Future” 
Rev. Dr. Tim Bias 

Lead Pastor 
 
 

Today’s Scripture Lesson 
 Revelation 21:1-7 

 
Rev. Dr. Timothy Bias, Lead Pastor 

Rev. David Donathan, Minister of Music/Organist 
Ashley Wood, Director, Children & Youth Ministries 

Rev. Dr Randy Flanagan, Pastor Emeritus 
Emily Donathan, Liturgist 

Meredith Moore and Julian Frankenberry, Acolytes 
 
 

Today’s altar flowers are given to the Glory of God 
and in memory of Kathy King by her friends, who 

will remember Kathy’s birthday this week. 
 
 

Christ Church United Methodist 
1221 Quarrier Street 

Charleston, WV  25301 
P.O. Box 884 

Charleston, WV 25323-0884 

 
 

 

Sunday, September 15, 2024 
17th Sunday After Pentecost 

mailto:Ashley@ccumwv.org


 
Christ Church is beginning its seventh year 
supporting the weekend food ministry at 
Weberwood Elementary School. This ministry is 
funded through the financial and food item 
donations of the congregation. For the month of 
September, we will be collecting canned pasta and 
canned soup. Donations may be left in the Narthex. 
For financial donations, please mark "Weberwood 
Food Ministry" on your donation at Text-to-Give at 
855-953-1471 or on your check so the donation is 
credited properly. If you would like additional 
information, please contact Lenore Tweel at 304-
415-0501. 

Check out this week’s Blog 
by Rev. Dr. Tim Bias 

Leading with Love 

 
The greatest characteristic of leadership is love. In 
fact, Christ-centered leadership is rooted in God’s 
love for you. Whether you are an elected, appointed, 
anointed, or a self-proclaimed leader, love is at the 
center of effective and courageous leadership. 
Authentic Christ-centered leadership, shaped by 
the love of God, is about everything you say and do, 
from your character to your influence on the people 
around you.  Find the rest of this article at: 
 

https://www.transformingmission.org 
 

New Bible Study in the Chapel 
“Jesus and the Christian Life” 

 
Beginning Sunday morning, 
September 15, at 9:50am in the 
Chapel, Dr. Bias will be leading a 
lecture-style bible study entitled 
“Jesus and the Christian Life” as 
taken from the perspective of 
each of the gospel writers. At 
9:50am, Rev. David Donathan will 
lead the group in a hymn, and the 
study will conclude with Holy 
Communion. Each session will 
end no later than 10:45am. The 
only book you need for this 

study…is your personal bible! 

September 15: Matthew 28:16-20 
Jesus and the Christian Life from Matthew’s 

perspective 
 

September 22: Mark 1:21-28  
Jesus and the Christian Life from Mark’s 

perspective. 
 

September 29: Luke 4:14-21  
Jesus and the Christian Life from Luke’s 

perspective 
 

October 6: John 14:1-9  
Jesus and the Christian Life from John’s 

perspective 
 
During this Chapel study, if parents with children 
want to attend the study, Ashley will be offering a 
children’s activity and worship time upstairs in the 
children’s ministry area. Ashley will meet the 
children in the Narthex at 9:50am at “The 
Connection Point, then take them upstairs.  
 

Acolyte Registration 
The Acolyte Ministry is open to all children and 
youth 3rd grade and older. If interested, please email 
David Donathan at dfdonathan@gmail.com. Be sure 
to include your child’s age and grade in school. 

Check out this week’s Podcast by 
Rev. Dr. Tim Bias 

Episode 338: Rise Above - Crucial 
Conversations 

 
Have you ever thought about where your heart, 
soul, and mind must be before entering a crucial 
conversation? Preparing yourself emotionally and 
mentally is key. Our latest podcast episode explores 
how to handle conversations where opinions differ 
significantly. From offering feedback to advocating 
for change, we provide strategies to ensure these 
interactions are productive and respectful. 
Remember, it's not just about having the 
conversation; it's about having it well.  Listen to this 
podcast at: 
 

https://www.transformingmission.org 
 

Assistance Ministry 
The assistance ministry closet is 
almost completely out of 
Shampoo & conditioner.  Any 
donations would be greatly 
appreciated. 

 
 

LAST WEEK’S WORSHIP ATTENDANCE 
     In Person  160 
     Online       234 

             Total             394 
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